
 

 

 

PB/LL 12.10.20 

School PE Days 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

We previously said that children may come into school wearing a dark coloured tracksuit top or 

jumper/cardigan on PE days. However, due to the variety of styles, colours and brands/logos we 

would ask that children from now on only wear school jumpers/cardigans. 

‘We like our children to wear school uniform because we feel that it helps them to identify with 

the school, look smart and to take pride in being a member of the school community. It is easier 

to identify ourselves as a group with shared values and reinforces our view that everyone is 

equally important’ 

Kind Regards,  

Paul Brown 

 


